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Grant Award Announcement

Senator Jerry Moran
Senator Roger Marshall
Representative Sharice Davids

The National Park Service is pleased to provide you with the following information on a Land
and Water Conservation Fund (LWCF) grant award that is ready for public release.

The LWCEF State and Local Assistance Program provides matching grants for state, tribe, and
local park projects outside national park boundaries. LWCF grants are locally determined and
competed at the state level through a process designed and managed by our state partners. These
grants help build and protect a "seamless system of parks" from back-yard to back-country.

Since 1965, the National Park Service has provided more than 48,000 LWCF grants to states and
local communities. LWCF funding is separate from NPS operational appropriations and comes

primarily from offshore oil lease revenue permanently authorized under the Great American
Outdoors Act of 2020.

Grant Information

Project Title City of Roeland Park - Nall Park Revitalization

Recipient Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks

Subrecipient City of Roeland Park

Grant Number 20-00834 Project Location Roeland Park, KS
Grant Amount  $1,500,000 Total Project Cost $3,382,957

Date of Award  September 11, 2025 Estimated Completion August 31, 2028

Project Details

The recipient, the Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks, will pass through a
subaward/subgrant to the subrecipient, the City of Roeland Park, to improve Nall Park. This
project will: construct a mountain bike trail, a beginner trail, a pump track, a playground,
sidewalks and trails, retaining walls, a new shelter, and a gravel access road; install safety
surfacing, a concrete pad, a shade structure, a bike repair station, signage and wayfinding
elements, landscaping, and site amenities; and renovate an existing shelter and restroom facility.

For Additional Information

Please contact Matthew Colwin, LWCF Program Officer, at matthew colwin@nps.gov.



